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The current high Federal estate and giŌ tax exempƟon amount represent an opportunity for the county 
government to help preserve an important tax base.  According to the United States’ OECD.org 
(OrganisaƟon for Economic Co-operaƟon and Development), business income taxes are the largest 
category of direct taxes paid to government coffers, 28.9% of the total.  This is derived from adding 
corporate and noncorporate business income tax from regular corporaƟons, LLCs and S corporaƟons and 
the 11.8 % business share of social taxes.   

The U.S. Tax FoundaƟon published this OECD staƟsƟcal chart in 2017:  

 

https://taxfoundation.org/data/all/federal/businesses-pay-remit-93-percent-of-taxes-in-america/  
 


